
A REPORT ON THE TRIP TO COCHIN-MUNNAR-THEKKADY-

ALLEPPEY, IIS (deemed to be UNIVERSITY), JAIPUR 

 

A trip was organised by the university from 11 October & 21 October 2019 to 

Cochin- Munnar- Thekkady- Alleppey by the university. The students of 

department of education also participated in the trip. The trip was very 

successful and entertaining. The pleasant weather and greenery of the area was 

very appealing and reviving for the students. Also, the variety of food and 

various facilities provided by the university also got fabulous feedback by the 

students. The impact of the visit to a coastal area of the students from Rajasthan 

was itself a rejuvenating and enthusiastic 

 

 


